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Dear Tattenhall Park families,                                                                          Friday 24th May, 2024 

 

It really has been an action-packed ‘Health Week’ this week. The staff have really excelled 

themselves by providing a myriad of sporting, PSHE and health-related opportunities for the children 

over the past five days. Sports Day was absolutely glorious- such a well organised and happy event. I 

am so grateful to the staff for all their hard work planning this and to the PTFA for providing 

delicious food and beverages for the spectators – it was a magical morning. Well done to the Green 

Team – we all loved watching your victory lap of honour around the field!  

 

I would also like to give a special mention to Year 6, who were such a marvellous support for the 

younger children in their races – they really are a super class and such great ambassadors for our 

school. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hedgehog Corner Orchard 

On Wednesday and Friday, we planted 22 

trees in the orchard area with Richard- a 

super resource for our curriculum and a legacy 

for generations to come. Thank you to all the 

families who donated and particularly those 

who came on Wednesday in the torrential rain!  

 

We are hoping to purchase some further 

trees in a few months- so there will be more opportunities to donate if you missed this 

event. Richard will be working over the holidays on the log circles and paths areas to 

provide access.  

 

Design a front cover competition 

The children had an assembly, last week, to learn all about Tattenhall Village Show. As part of this, 

they were invited to design the front cover for the Tattenhall Village Show brochure- they have 

brought home a blank copy tonight. All entries need to be handed into the office by 3rd June.  There 

will be prizes for the designs chosen.  

 

Have a super half term with your families and friends and thank you for your support this half term,  

Mrs Bolton 

mailto:admin@tattenhallpark.cheshire.sch.uk

